
The following article appeared in the Daily Planet,
Chatham, during the

LOCAL OPTION
CAMPAIGN

ISSUE OF DEC. 23-1911

and is the personal experience of the Editor of that
Paper who was sent to Owen Sound and Gait to
study existing conditions. The paper took no part
in the controversy. Its columns were used freely by
both parties and the article was favorably commented
upon by fair minded Electors as an unprejudiced
presentation of a difficult subject.
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